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RSIPF appeals to victims of alleged demand for commission $200.00 

on police clearance to report to PSII 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) is appealing to the victims of the alleged 
demand for the $200.00 commission on police clearance to come forward to the 
Professional Standard Internal Investigation (PSII) of the RSIPF. 

Your police-RSIPF acknowledge the author of the news article and call on the victims to 
come forward and provide their statements to PSII so that a proper investigation is carried 
out and deal with those officers involved. 

RSIPF is treating this allegation seriously and will deal with those who are involved if the 
allegation is true. Your police-RSIPF is striving to keep the integrity of its governance and 
processes to the people of this country. 

RSIPF Commissioner Mostyn Mangau said this is a sad incident, and my office is working 
closely with PSII to deal with those officers involved. But to make it happen, police need 
the victims to come forward and report the matter to PSII. 

Commissioner Mangau said as part of the investigation of such cases, the victim must 
come forward to produce their statement for investigation. This will help the PSII 
investigators to explore those involved for possible action to be taken. 

You can contact the PSII office by phone at 677+ 24107 or 677+ 24108 or call in at their 
office at Central Police Station opposite the King Solomon Hotel. 
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For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 



 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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